
 

 

 
 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 

FOR THE DISTRICT OF MONTANA 
 

 

 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 24-03 

 

 

 

 

 
IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the Paul Hatfield Courthouse will be closed to 

tenants and to the public on Wednesday, January 17, 2024 and Thursday, January 18, 

2024, due to maintenance issues.  The Court will continue to monitor the situation and 

determine if further closure is necessary. 

 

DATED this 16th day of January, 2023. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Brian Morris, Chief Judge 

United States District Court 

In Re 

CLOSURE OF PAUL HATFIELD 

COURTHOUSE ON JANUARY 17-18, 

2024 

ShannonSanderson
Filed MSO


